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I am pleased to congratulate the 

Consulate-General of Japan on its 

organization of the “Japan Autumn 

Festival in Hong Kong: Rediscovering 

Nippon.” 

The festival, which runs in October 

and November, celebrates Japan’s rich 

cultural traditions and latest trends and 

promotes people-to-people exchanges. I 

know the local community and our international visitors look 

forward to the Festival and its wealth of Japanese offerings, in 

culture, entertainment, food, products and services. At the same 

time, I welcome our visitors, from Japan and from all over the 

world, to enjoy the warm hospitality and high-quality attractions 

Hong Kong is famous for. 

 

 

 

 

(C Y Leung)               

Chief Executive             

Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

 


